
Issue: 051 Circulation: 350 Date: Friday 5th June 2015 

                      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Arriving Early At School 

Lately a number Parents/Carers have been arriving really 

early at the end of the day in order to collect their children.  

Some as early as 45 minutes prior to the collection time!  

Please remember that we need to keep the site secure until the 

school gates are officially opened to allow Parents/Carers in. 

 

School Bank 

At present we have just 6 regular customers for the school 

bank.  If we are unable to increase this then we may need to 

stop running the bank at the end of term.  If you have a 

savings book then please try and put some money into your 

account soon – even if it is just 10p.  This will help us to 

ensure that we are able to keep the service running.  Due to 

changes in the law we are unable to open new accounts at 

school.  If you would like to open an account for your child 

you can just pop into the “Nottingham Building Society” on 

the High Street with your birth certificate as evidence to open 

an account. 

 

Calling if child is absent 

Please remember to call the school office if your child is 

going to be absent.   

 

Uniform 

A number of pupils are still coming to school in trainers – 

please remember that school uniform requires school shoes. 

 

Swap Shop 

The Swap Shop has been doing so brilliantly that we are 

running out of stock.  If you have any good quality uniform 

that your child has grown out of and you are able to donate 

then please hand it in to the school office 

 

Library Raffle 

Don’t forget to buy your raffle ticket from the office for £1.  

The final cash prize will be based upon the number of tickets 

sold! 

Dates for your diary: 

8th June Cairo Dancing Y3/4 

10th June Y5/6 Magna Carta Visit 

11th June Boys Cricket Tournament 

Week of 15th June Y1 Phonics Test 

17th June Y5/6 Countryside Day 

24th June Year 3-6 Sports Day 

8th July Moving On Morning 

8th July Violin Concert 

10th July YR-2 Sports Day 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back!  It seems like a long time since the KS1 

Jungle Sale.  I am sure everybody who attended will agree 

that it was brilliant and that the children did a fantastic job in 

making the stock.  We raised a total of £345 with Year 1 

managing to make the most money! 

We are delighted to see more and more children cycling to 

school since Dr Bike visited last term.  We will be checking 

the numbers intermittently.  The more bikes we get, the more 

chance of us getting a new larger bike shed for the school. 

Well done to all of the children in the school rounders team.  

They were in action at a local Tournament yesterday and 

came 6th.  They played brilliantly and showed Isaac Newton’s 

usual high standards of behaviour. 

Finally, PE has been really exciting this week with a number 

of children getting to experience wheelchair sports.  We were 

delighted that Inspire+ (a local sports charity) has been able 

to loan us the wheelchairs in order to allow children to 

experience sports in which they would not usually be able to 

participate.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Hill 

Headteacher 

Attendance 

We are currently just on track to beat our attendance record 

for the year.  It would be great if we were able to do this – the 

more days that pupils spend in school the greater their 

progress will be.  The chart below shows how each class did 

last 


